
Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

2022 Q2 C-pit GW Add'l Info Response

1 message

Scott A Harcus <scotta.harcus@cemex.com> Tue, Oct 4, 2022 at 9:01 AM
To: "patrick.lennberg@state.co.us" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>
Cc: Maribel B Aguilos <maribelb.aguilos@cemex.com>

Hello Mr. Lennberg: 

CEMEX would like to request a 14-day extension for response to the Division’s Q2 2022 GW/SW Additional Info Request.

Regards,

Scott

 

 

Scott A. Harcus

Environmental Manager  -  Environmental -  United States of America

Office : +1(303)823-2124  Fax: +1(303)823-2199   Mobile: +1(614)306-8838   

Address: 5134 Ute Highway, Longmont, CO 80503 

e-Mail: scotta.harcus@cemex.com


www.cemexusa.com

 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY: The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information. It is intended
only for the use of the person(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review,
dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication, and the information contained in it, is strictly prohibited. If you are not
the intended recipient, please contact the sender and immediately destroy all copies of the original message.
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